
  

 

IIS/CIR/001/2024-2025 

17/04/2024 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

Due to the inclement weather and emergency condition continuing in the country we have taken 

the following measures for ensuring the safety of students and staff, as per the directives of MOE.  

 

Parents are advised to note the below and follow the instructions carefully: 

 

 The school will continue online classes for Grade V – XII on 18th & 19th April 2024 as per 

the regular timetable. The class teachers will share the meeting link with the parents 

shortly. 

 The students of KG – IV will have a holiday on 18th April 2024. However, online classes 

will commence for Grade II – IV on 19th April 2024. Class teachers will contact the parents 

soon for further instructions. 

 The school will follow the revised staggered reopening for KG & Grade I. 

 

KG1,KG2 – Existing & new students  

22nd April 2024, Monday, 

Onsite Grade I – Existing & new students 

 

 All KG1 & KG2 new parents’ orientation will be conducted onsite on 20th April 2024, 

Saturday from 10 am – 11.30 am at the School Auditorium.  

 All Existing parents of KG – XII are advised to update their working mobile numbers, in 

case if it’s not done, with the Class teachers as soon as possible so that the details can be 

updated in the school records and portal to maintain fast and effective communication with 

the parents.  

 

We seek your support and cooperation in this regard for the smooth functioning of the school. 

 

 

Stay safe and healthy! 


